
Newsletter No. 4 

Monday 26th September 2022 
Tel: 01706 344609 

Email: sbm@tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk 

Website: www.tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk 

Please remember to visit our website for long term 

dates.  Thank you. 

 

Thursday 29th September: European day of Languages. 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Wednesday 12th October: Parents’ Evening. 

Thursday 13th October: Parents’ Evening. 

Friday 14th October: Individual and sibling school photos. 

Friday 21st October: School closes for Half Term. 

Monday 31st October: School reopens for Autumn 2. 

Monday 31st October: Non uniform day/Halloween Disco. 

 

This week on Thursday 29th September, we 

will be celebrating the ‘European Day of Lan-

guages’ at school. 

Children can come to school dressed in the national 

colours of their chosen country: 

Nursery– France . 

Blue, Green, Pink, White and Red Classes– Spain. 

Yellow– Italy. 

Orange– Portugal. 

Lime– Norway. 

Turquoise– Spain. 

Gold– Germany. 

Purple– Netherlands. 

Starting on Friday 30th September, parents will be 

invited to join us in Nursey for our Story Time. 

This is our favourite part of the week, we have 

missed it so much! 

Please join us at 11:30 or 3:00 on Fridays to enjoy a 

story with your child. 

We hope you can make it, 

Mrs Rice and Mrs Snook. 



Nursery: Natala C.& Ruby D. 

Green Class: Olivia-Rose H. 

Blue Class: Tia H. 

Pink Class: Bella R. 

White Class: Archie L. 

Red Class: Tamas E. 

Yellow Class: Charlie-Jack O. 

Orange Class:  A-R Khan. 

Lime Class: Laila M. 

Turquoise Class: Zach A-W. 

Gold Class: Jaden S. 

Purple Class: Luca T-M. 

House Points 

            

      Dolphin:    62 

                            Octopus:     84   

                            Seahorse:   87 

                   Starfish:     81 

   

 

 

to the  Seahorse Team who 

are this week’s winners. 

Friendship and Kindness Award 

! Attendance Matters ! 

We aim for at least 97% attendance each week; here 

are the attendance figures  for last week: 

Green Class:    97.3%             Yellow Class:            99.3% 

Blue Class:       97.4%             Orange Class:           95.4% 

Pink Class:   96.2%  Lime Class:               99.3% 

White Class:   99.7%  Turquoise Class:      91.2% 

Red Class:  99.3%              Gold Class:               96%  

                                       Purple Class:            96.7% 

Our overall school attendance figure for week ending   

 Friday 16th September 2022 is  96.6% 

Nancy H. 

For being a very kind and 

patient friend when help-

ing a classmate. 



Tonacliffe Forest School is back up and running. We 

are looking for some volunteers to come and join 

our sessions. 

Forest school runs on Wednesdays and Fridays 

from 9:30– 11:30 in the mornings and from 1:30 

until 3:30 in the afternoons. 

Please check your child’s class page on the school 

website for exact dates for their class. 

Orange Class really enjoyed 

their first Forest School session 

of the year! 

To see what our Forest School is all about, 

check out our YouTube channel: 

Paul McCormick Outdoors. 

We would like to request donations of 

wall paper for children in Key Stage 1, if 

anyone has any spare rolls of wallpaper, 

please pass them on to your child’s 

teacher, or bring it into the school office. 

Thank you. 




